
Mr. tritz Morstein Marx 
Bureau or the Budget 
Executive Office 
Room 243, Executive Office Building 
17th and H Streets, N.W. 
Washingtcn, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Marx: 

September 2, 1958 

We certainly appreciate ,-our meeting with Mr. Ton That Trach 
on July 25th during .bis visit to Washington, D. c. 

It is only with the kind assistance and cooperation or you 
and others like you that we are able to give real meaning 
to Mr. Trach's visit in the United States. 

Although his meeting with you was necessarily short, he 
felt that it would be particularly useful to him in his 
work in Vietnam. He has requested me to express his 
kindest regards and appreciation. 

EO:kc 

Sincerely your , 

Stanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



Mr. Ward Stewart 
Of tice of F.ducation 
Room 4030 

September 2, 19.58 

Health, Education, and Welfare Building 
)JO Independence Avenue, s.w. 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Stewart: 

We certainly appreciate your meeting with Mr. Ton That Trach 
on July 29th during his visit to Washing&>n, D.C. 

It is only with the kind assistance and cooperation of you 
and others like you that we are able to give real meaning to 
Mr. 'frach'e Visit in the United States . 

Although his meeting with you was necessarily short, he f'el t 
that it vould be particularly usef'Ul to him in his work in 
Vietnam. He has requested me to express his kindest regards 
and appreciation. 

EC:kc 

Sincerely yours, 

Stanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



Mr. Robert Graham 
Head Navy Management Office 
Department of Navy 
Room 0137 
17th and ConSitution ATenue 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Graham: 

September 2, 1958 

We certainly appreciate your meeting With Mr. Ton That Trach 
on August 4th and 5th during his visit to Washington, D.C. 

It is only With the kind assistance and cooperation of you 
and others like you that we are able to give real meaning to 
Mr. Trach's visit in the United States. 

Although his meeting with you was necessarily short, he felt 
that it would be particularly usef'ul to him in his work in 
Vietnam. He has requested ne to express his kindest regards 
and appreciation. 

EC:lc 

Sincerely yours, 

Stanley K. Shei nbaum 
Coordinator 



September 21 1958 

Mi a Fdith Iqnch, Assistant Manager 
Personnel Departnent 

rican Managenent Association 
1.515 Broamnq (Times Square) 
N York City, N.Y. 

Dear Miss Iqnch: 

We certainly appreciate your meeting with Mr. Ton That Trach 
on July 18th during his visit t o New York. 

It is only with the kind assistance and cooperation of you 
and others like you that we are able to give real meaning 
to Mr. Trach's vi.sit in the United States. 

Although his meeting with you was necesaarily short, he 
felt that it would be FGrticularly eful to him in bis 
work in Vietnam. He has requested me to express his 
kindest regards and appreciation. 

EO:kc 

Sincerely yours, 

Elsie Cunningham 
Administrative Assistant 



Mr. Herbert &lnerich, Director 
Technical Assistance Board 
United Nations 
Room 2327, UN Secretariat Building 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Mr. filnmerich: 

Septenber 2, 1958 

We certainly appreciate your meeting with Mr. Ton That Trach on 
the ooming of July 16th during his visit to New York. 

With the current interest in the newly developing Research 
Center for the Eastern Regional Organization for Public Adminis­
tration, Mr. Trach and the other Vietnamese Officials visiting 
in the United States are particularly interested in the research 
work being done by governmental, private, and university organizatiai 
in the U.S. 

It is only with the k1rrl assistance and cooperation of you and 
others like you that we are able to give real meaning to Mr. 
Traeh 's visit to the United States. 

Although his meeting with you was necessarily short, he felt 
that it would be particularly useful to him in his work in 
Vietnam. He has requested me to express his kindest regards and 
appreciation. · 

EC:kc 

Sincerely yours, 

Stanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



SeptEDber 2, 1958 

Mr. Ralph Conantj Research Director 
National Municipal League 
47 E. 68th Street 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Mr. Ralph Conant: 

We certainly api:reeiate your meeting with Mr. Ton 'fhat Trach on 
July 17th during his visit to New York. 

It is only with the kind assistance and cooperation or you and 
others like you that we are able to give real meaning to Mr. 
Trach's visit in the United Stat 

Although his meeting with you was necessarily short, he felt 
t hat it would be particularly useful to him in his work in 
Vietnam. He has requested me to express his kindest regards 
and appreciation. 

EC:kc 

Sincerely yours, 

Stanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



September 2, 1958 

Mr. Robert Hill 
Of fiee of Personnel 
Department of Agriculture 
Administration Building - Room 303 W 
lhth and Jefferson Drive, s.w. 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Hill: 

We certainly appreciate your meeting with Mr . Ton That Trach 
on Ju:cy Joth during his visit to Washi ngt>n, n.c. 
It is oncy with the kind assistance and cooperation of you 
and others like you that we are able to give real meaning to 
Mr. 'ft-ach 's TI.sit in the United Stat es. 

Although hie meeting with you was necessarily short, be felt 
that it would b particularly useful to him in his work in 
Vietnam. He has requested me to express his kirxiest regards 
and appreciation. 

EC:kc 

Since.rely yours, 

Stanley K. einbau 
Coordinator 



September 2, 1958 

Mr. James R. Watson, Executive Director 
National Civil Service League 
315 Firth Avenue - 11th floor 
New York City 1 N. Y. 

Dear Mr. Watson: 

We certainly appreciate your meeting with Mr. Ton That Traeh 
on July 17th during his visit to New York. 

--- --- - --- ·-·------ -- -

It is only with the ~ind assistance and cooperation or you 
an~thers like you~t we are able to give real meaning 

k l..-- to~. Trach 's v1~s1 the United States. 
f 't Yi v.,vt,, 

Although tis mee ing with you wa necessarily short, he 
.telt that it would be particularly useful to him in his work 
in Vietnam~ He has requested me to e.xpres his kindest 
regax-da and appt"eciation. 

EC: kc 

Sib:: erely yours, 

Stanley Ka Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



Mr. Edward O'Malley 
Training Division 
Room 202 
New York Port .Authori w 
ll1 Eight Avmue 
New York City, N. Y. 

Dear Mr. O'Malley1 

September 2, 1958 

This is a rather belated letter to e.acpress our thanks to you and J.1/,. , , , 't ~ 
members Of your organization for the program that you arranged /f }1_. rv 1.:1 l Fi.. 

on July 14th and 15th f'or Mr. Ton 'that l!ra · • lfcording - to- all Vtz.-tt- .,.)...,'0 
reports this was a most significant visit that Mr. Trach made . 
during his r stay in New York City. •t J:h f'J"'-"";/ -v it;• /e'~~ 
It is not -'· eaay to meet the interests Of ~our visiting ~_, 
Vietnamese and also the interests of our own group in Saigon 
concerning those aspects of your organization which they 
particularly wan.1'\;Mi:;.,=Mrl!~l!Rm~~.., ... 

' ...... ~ 
~~ 

It is only vi th the kind assistance and cooperation of you and 
the members of your staff and others like you that we are able 
to provide some insight ihto the best American el methods. 

EC:kc 

Sincerely yours, ... 

Stanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



September 2, 1958 

Colonel Garey 
Council for International Progress in 

Management (mA) Inc. 
350 Madison Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Colonel Garey: 

We certainly appreciate your meeting with Mr. Ton That Trach 
on Ju~ 15th during his visit to New York. 

It is only with the kind assistance and cooperation of you 
and others like you that we are ble to give real meaning to 
Mr. Trach's visit in the United States. 

Although his meeting with you w: neces arily short, he felt 
that it would be pirticularly useful to him in hie work in 
Vietnam. He has requested me t<> ex:pre a his kindest regards 
and appreciation. 

EC: kc 

Sincerely yours, 

Stanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



Mr. James S toekard 
Room 7025 
General Services Building 
18th and F Streets, NoW. 
Washington, D. c. 

Dear Mr. Stockard: 

September 2, 1958 

We certainly appreciate your meeting with Mr. Ton That Traoh 
on August 6th to August 8th during his visit to Washing!Dn, D.C. 

It is only with the kind assistance and cooperation or you and 
others like you that we are able to g1 ve real meaning to Mr. 
Trach 1s usit in the United St~j;es. 

Although his meeting with you was necessarily short, he felt 
that it woold be particularly us eful to lt1m in his work ih 
Vietnam. He bas r equested me to express his kin:iest regards 
and appreciation. 

EC:ke 

Sincerely yours, 

Stanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



. 
Mr. Walter o. Harris 
Associate D1rec;t:>r 
Public Admini tration Service 
1313 Sixtietb Street 
'1licago 37, Illinois 

Dear Mr. Harriss 

September 3, 19.58 

We certainly appreciate your efforts on behalf or Mr. Tracb who 
visited in Chicago on August 21st. 

It is only with the kind assistance and cooperation or you and 
the members or your staf'r and other like you that we ar.e able 
to give ·real meaning to his visit in this country. 

Although his visit to your office was a brief one, he felt that 
the experience gained there and elsewhere will be useful to him 
in his work in Vietnam. 

ltr. Trach has requ ted u to expr his lcindest personal 
regards and appreciation for your hospitality. 

EC: kc 

Sincerely yours, 

Stanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



Mr. Harris Ells:. worth, Oiiairman 
u.s. CiYil Service Commission 
Washington 25, D. c. 

--
Dear Mr. EEl..sworth: 

~ 

September J, 1958 

On behalf or Mr. Ton That Trach, the Vietnamese Government, and 
our project I would like to thank you for the program arranged 
by members of the Civil Serrlce Commission both within the 
agency and in other agencies as well. 

Mr. Trach, whose visit to the United tates was a short one, 
tel t that the opportunity to gain real insight into American 
civil serrlce methods was greatly enhanced by the visits that 
he made in Washington. 

It is only with the kind assistance of you and your organization 
and others like you that such meaning!Ul programs can be arranged 
for participants and I would like to take this opportnni ty to 
ttank you and ask you to convey our appreciation to all the 
individuals concerned. 

EC:kc 

Sincerely yours, 

Stanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



Mr. Kenneth O. Warner, Director 
Public Personnel Association 
1313 Sixtieth Street 
Chicago 37, Illinois 

De r Hr . Warner: 

September J, 1958 

We certainly appreciate your er:rorta on behalf of Mr. Trach who 
visited in Chicago on J.\.t st 21st. 

It is only with the kin:1 assistance and cooperation or you and 
the members or your staff ani others like you that we are able 
to give real meaning to his vie it in this country. 

Although bis visit to your office was brief one, he felt that 
the experience gained there and elsewhere Will be useful to him 
in hie wrk in Vietnam. 

Mr. Trach has asked us to express his kindest personal r ards 
and appreciation tor your hospital.it~ .. 

EC:kc 

Sincerely you rs, 

Stanl K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



Mr. Leonard Ware 
Bureau of Indian Affairs 
Room 4012 
Department of Interior 
19th and Virginia Streets 
Washington, D. c. 

Dear Mr. Warei 

Septe:nber 3, 1958 

We certainly appreciate your efforts on Mr. Trach 1 s behalf both 
1..'1 Washington and 1n arranging and helping him to arrange a 
visit to Window Rock. I 8Jll sure that his visit to Window Rock 
has been oat useful and interesting. 

It ts only with the kind assistance and eoo ation or you am 
many others like you that programs ich haTe real meaning 
can be arranged for individual such :;::r. 'l'rach. 

Although his visit to the United States vas a short one, we 
hope that he may be able to carry back to Vietnam vi th him 
some experience that will be u ef'ul to him in his work there .. 

Thank you again for your kind assistance. 

EC:kc 

incer ely yru rs, 

S,tanley K. Sheinbaum 
Coordinator 



.th. Betty Wright 
CiT.il Ser'Yice Commission 
Lansing, Michigan 

Dear Mrs. Wright: 

September 4, 1958 

Please !ind enclosed the pictures that we have taken 
in GoTernor William's office on August 18th. I know 
that • Trach f'elt that the time he spent at the 
Ci "fil Service Commission waa the highlight of his 
visit to Michigan State Offices. 

Please accept our many thanks for your kind assistance 
and gracious attention to Mr. Trach .. 

EC:kc 

.Enclosures 

Sincerely yours, 

Elsi Oanningh 
Administrative Assistant 



Mr. W. Wade Head 
Area Director 
Bureau of Indian Affairs 
u. s. Department of Interior 
Gallup, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Heads 

September 17, 1958 

We wish to express our appreciation tor your making the arrange­
ments for Mr. Ton That. Trach ' s visit to Window Rock. 

As you probably know, the Vietnamese are currently trying to 
improve tm circumstances of a minority group inhabiting their 
highlands . Perhaps you might appreciate the relevant story 
that has been told to us by the son of American missionaries in 
Vietnan s a village which seemed to have favorable leanings 
towards Christianity was approached and agreed that they thought 
this veey- fine idea but it would have to be del yed until the 
following year . The reason: it was their tum to host the 
surrounding villagers and this would, of course, include sacri­
ficing much of the livestock tor this occasion. 

The interest in work of the Bureau of Indian Affairs stems from 
a hope that perhaps their own problems can be alleviated. 

Thank you for all your assistance. 

Very a incerely yours , 

Elsie Cunningham 

ECaddk 
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